Maileingang vom 15.05.2018

Hello

We had the privilege of attending the Claras Traum Musical at the Domsingschule on 6 May as guests of the
English Province of the Sisters of the Poor Child Jesus.

We want to congratulate the children, the staff and all those involved. It was a wonderful evening and we
very much enjoyed the performance. We do not speak German but, do know the story of Clara Fey and were
easily able to follow the Musical.

We also enjoyed the stage performance, in the square, after the Beatification in the Dom. The use of the
tools to make music was inspired!

Our thanks to all involved for their contribution which made our visit to Aachen a very special experience.
with best wishes for the future performances
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